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Charity Name:    Father’s House Sabbath Congregation 

Charity Number:    108715  
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Office Address:     Bethel House Cefn Bychan Road, Pantymwyn, Mold CH7 5EN Flints 
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            Aaron Rossiter 
            Sarah Corteen 
            John Whitbread 
 
Structure, Governance and Management 

Father’s House operates under the governing Document, a declaration of trust dated 9th 
April 2001. 

Father’s House runs as a Christian Church Fellowship for the preaching and teaching of the 
Christian faith and furtherance of Christian religious activities, and to undertake for the 
relief of needy persons of any age or status. 

New Trustees are appointed as need arises by mutual agreement through Trustee Meetings. 

Objectives and Activities 

Our objectives consistently remain the same: - to provide a place of worship and fellowship 
for Christian believers in our surrounding area in order to hold worship services and various 
weekly meetings, and to advance the Christian faith both spiritually and practically, through 
biblical principles and scriptural foundational teaching, as well as practical outreach to those 
in need.  

Our aim is to provide assistance where we feel it necessary; physically, spiritually and 
financially to all who come within our realm of concern, whatever age or circumstance, both 
in our local community and in areas further afield and abroad where relationship has been 
established for help to be given. 

To this end our church building is used almost every day throughout the week for a wide 
variety of activities, attended by church staff, church members, visitors and neighbouring 
business people.   
 

Achievements and Performance 

We consider that our goals and objectives were achieved during the year as our facilities 
proved to work well for our requirements to be met in every area.   

Last year’s initiatives have settled and continued with success and our Children’s ministry is 
thriving and vibrant.  Our mission to provide a hot lunch for the homeless, hungry and lonely 



in our locality has steadily grown and is well-attended.  We continue to encourage links 
within the local community to provide both spiritual and physical comfort. 

Links had grown over the previous year with a pastor in Myanmar and a visit was arranged 
in October 2018 when Mike and Shirley Fryer spent a week there teaching and leading 
meetings for their like-minded congregations in the region. 

Our Annual Summer Gathering with a Run for Israel was as usual attended by folk from all 
over the world and our Holocaust education programme is proving a great success every 
January, attended by visitors, local councillors and children from local schools.  

Father’s House has continued to outwork our objectives in teaching the Christian faith and 
providing a vibrant place of worship and prayer for all who come, also to bless the poor and 
needy financially in other countries where we have links. including India, Israel Holocaust 
survivors, Myanmar, Venezuala, Uganda  and Northern Ireland 

Our Trustees faithfully serve in ensuring that due diligence is taken in all aspects of our 
charity responsibilities. 






















